LOTHIAN REGIONAL COUNCIL

3.7 10 ZEDS 84

REGIONAL SECRETARY



R.L. Cowan, Regional Headquarters, George IV Bridge, Edinburgh EH1 1UQ Tel: 031-229 9292 Telex No. 727586

The Secretary
Scottish Campaign for Nuclear
Disarmament
420 Sauchiehall Street
GLASGOW G2

Our reference AJBM/JE/GP/2/2

Your reference

Date 10 September 1984

Dear Sir/Madam

CND CIVIL DEFENCE CAMPAIGN WEEK - 17 TO 23 SEPTEMBER 1984

CND have written to the Nuclear Free Zones National Steering Committee about proposals for a Civil Defence Week on the theme "Civil Defence - You're Being Conned". The Steering Committee agreed to recommend that the CND letter be submitted to all supporting authorities for their consideration.

Arising from consideration in Committee of the CND letter, the Regional Council resolved that, with regard to the CND Civil Defence Campaign Week September 17 to 23, the Council would make available the Regional Chambers for an exhibition, as was done on previous occasions, on the basis of no additional cost falling on the Region.

I refer to subsequent telephone conversations between our respective offices and confirm that, to comply with the Regional Council's decision, any exhibition would require to be held between the dates specified. You will also have been advised that the Regional Chambers will be closed on Monday 17 September for the Edinburgh Autumn Holiday.

I understand that you have already established contact with Mr R Fulton in the Regional Information Office and that arrangements are proceeding for an exhibition to be held.

Yours faithfully

W T MEIKLE

for Regional Secretary